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INDONESIAN FOREIGN MINISTER TO VISIT CANADA

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the Honourable
Barbara McDougall, today announced that the Minister of
Foreign Affairs of Indonesia, Mr . Ali Alatas, will be
visiting Ottawa on Monday, February 24, 1992 .

"I welcome Mr .-Alatasl-visit as an opportunity to review a
wide range of issues with him," said Mrs . McDougall . "I am
anxious, in particular, to discuss the human rights
situation in Indonesia . "

In addition to holding bilateral talks with Mrs . McDougall,

Mr. Alatas will meet the Minister for External Relations and
International Development, the Honourable Monique Landry .
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For more information, media representatives may contact :

Media Relations Offic e
External Affairs and International Trade Canada
(613) 995-1874
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